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Bankton Primary School –  

August 2024 

 

We would like to welcome all of you to a new session at Bankton.  Our P1 children have 

settled brilliantly into their new routines and environment!  We are really looking forward to 

working together with you for another successful school year.  

 

Team Bankton  

It has been lovely to see our children return with their school uniform on, feeling very much 

part of the team.  - Just a reminder that there is our ‘Eco Uniform’ area in the front foyer 

which can be accessed at any time throughout the session.   

 

PE Days 

Our children voted to keep coming to school in PE kit instead of getting changed as this saves 

time and things getting lost!  PE uniform is black joggers with a white or light blue round 

neck t-shirt (can be bought in any of the local supermarkets).  The children can either wear 

our PE hoodie or their school jumper on top.  You will also have received a message letting 

you know your child’s PE days.   

 

  

 

13/9/24 – 17/9/24 – Holiday, children return on 18/9/24 

24/9/24 – PATPAL, 9am-10am.  (New families - This is an opportunity for you to visit your child’s 

class and join in their learning, these are always very well attended) 

27/8/24 at 6pm - Meet the Teacher evening for parents/carers is on, where you will find out about 

class routines and learning 

9/10/24 and 10/10/24 – Parents/Carers consultations (separate notification will be given for these) 

14/10/24 – October Holiday, children return on 22/10/24 
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Class Assemblies  

We would like to invite you into school to watch your child’s class present an Assembly on 

their learning. 

August-December classes: 

4/10/24 – P4a, Miss Wilson 

11/10/24 – P6a, Miss Scott 

8/11/24 – P7a, Mrs Herman 

13/12/24 – P5a, Miss Bowyer 

 

 

 

 Communication: 

 We will be launching a School App which will be how we communicate dates and 

messages to our families, more information on this will be shared at the Meet the 

Teacher evening 

 Mrs Ferguson, Mrs Sinclair and our Pupil Support team are at the doors each morning 

 There will also be a Newsletter each month with updates and important dates included 

 The school email address is wlbankton-ps@westlothian.org.uk where you can leave a 

message and someone will get back to you 

 School phone number is 01506 283800 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Yvonne Ferguson and Team Bankton 
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